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Announcement 700 

 

PCS Serious Occurrence Summary Reports  

Effective February 12, 2014, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will no longer require 

Personal Care Service (PCS) Agencies and Intermediary Service Organizations to submit the semi-annual January 

and July Serious Occurrence Summary Reports to the DHCFP Central Office PCS Program Specialist.  

Medicaid Services Manual (MSM) Chapter 3500 will be updated to reflect this change.  Note:  This change does 

not affect policy regarding the written notification of serious occurrences, as stated in MSM Chapter 3500 Section 

3503.1B.20.  
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